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  VIC Enquiry
  Name: Cubit, Peter Leigh
  Organisation:
  Phone: 
  Question: I am writing to suggest changing the names of some electorates in the Victorian Redistribution.
1. The Division of Chisholm is named after Caroline Chisholm. While her fine work in Australia's early years is
worthy of recognition, that work occurred almost entirely in NSW. It would therefore be appropriate for a NSW
division to carry her name. I cannot understand how the Victorian division first bore her name. I would suggest
that the division is named after Frederick McCubbin. He had a strong association with the Heidelberg school
which is located not too far from this division. This would be a fitting recognition of the richness he brought to
Australian art.
2. There has been much concern about the naming of the Division of McMillan and some suggestions about the
role that Angus McMillan had in suppressing the local Aboriginal communities. I suggest that the division is
named after Lionel Rose. He was a prominent Aboriginal and sportsman who grew up in Warragul.
3. I note that Victoria is due to have a new division and I suggest that it be named after Malcolm Fraser, the
former Prime Minister.
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

       




